
 

 

 
         September 8, 2024  
 

 

White Township Board of Supervisors 
950 Indian Springs Road 
Indiana, PA 15701 
 
Dear Chair McCauley and Supervisors Gallo, Gillette, Lenz, and Vislosky: 
 

Thank you again for your support of the White’s Woods Stewardship Plan development process.  

And thank you for your consideration of our letters of April 24, June 18, and August 28 regarding the 

Draft Plan that was given to you on July 24, 2024. 

Enclosed is an updated summary of the aggregate public feedback to the Draft Stewardship Plan. This 

update adds comments made by one or a small handful of individuals and retains the numerical 

summaries regarding those issues on which the public reflected a clear consensus.  In sum, the 

conclusions of this public feedback summary are entirely unchanged; more detail has been provided 

regarding “outlier” comments.   

 

 

         Sincerely, 

         Board of Directors, 

Friends of White’s Woods 

 

 

 


